ST. PETER’S PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

CTOBER NEWS

OCTOBER

18

OCTOBER

25

CONTACT

PARENTS’ MEETING - AGM

Save the date for the St Peter’s Parents’ Association
first Annual General Meeting (AGM) - join in person
or online and have your say. All welcome.

NATIONAL MATHS WEEK

Parents, get involved and make maths fun for the
pupils of St Peter’s - more info on National Maths
Week coming soon.
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Drop your gently worn costumes into school by
11th October & pick up something to wear this year
on 18th October - more info coming soon!
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HALLOWEEN DRESS-UP DAY

Halloween dress-up day for students will take place
on the last day before mid-term break. Students not
dressing up can have a non-uniform day.

parentsassociationstpeters@gmail.com
https://www.stpetersns.net/parents/parents-association/



